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November 23, 1983

Senator John Heinz 
Alliance to Save Energy 
1925 K Street, N.W., Suite 507 
Washington, D.C. 20006

Dear Senator Heinz:

We appreciate your request for a donation from Intel in support of your 
program.

As you can appreciate, we, like many other corporations, receive 
numerous requests from all types of institutions each year soliciting 
contributions, and we cannot always fulfill all of these requests. I 
must disappoint you by saying that Intel will not be able to make a 
donation at this time. Our ability to give, versus the number of 
requests made of us each year, is quite limited.

However, we do wish you the best success in your efforts and the 
continuance of your excellent program.

Very truly yours, 

INTEL CORPORATION

William A. Dietz Q 
Manager, Corporate 
Personnel Administration
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